

Dear Rock Creek Christian Academy Parents:

With winter upon us, it is important that we communicate Rock Creek Christian Academy's inclement weather policy.

We do not necessarily follow Prince George's County Public Schools when it comes to school closings and delays. Our policy is as follows:

If Rock Creek Christian Academy is closed due to inclement weather, we will send out a Honeywell alert, usually by 5:30 a.m. There will also be an update on our website (www.rcchristianacademy.org). In addition, we send closing and delay information to all local news stations.

If there is a two-hour delay to the start of the school day, there will be no morning extended time. The building will be open by 10:00 a.m., classes will begin at 10:15 a.m. for middle and high schools, and 10:20 a.m. for elementary school.

If we need to close early, please pick up your child/children by the time specified, or send someone who is on the emergency contact list. Please make sure that all your telephone numbers are up to date. We will make every effort to give at least a two-hour notice. Our Faculty, Staff, and students' safety are very important to us. It is important that you are prompt in picking up your child/children because everyone needs to leave the buildings once our school is closed for inclement weather. If your child is not picked up by the time indicated, you will be charged \$25 per five minutes, after the first fifteen minutes.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Mr. Michael Ranard Principal